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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Robert Ward 
Minister for Education and Lifelong Learning   
 
BY EMAIL 
 
11th October 2024 
 

Dear Minister 
 

Follow-up matters from the Public Hearing on 11th October 2024  
 
Thank you for attending the public hearing for the Panel’s review of the Proposed Budget 2025-
2028 last week, together with the Assistant Minister and your Officers, your time is much 
appreciated. During the hearing you / the Assistant Minister committed to follow up with: 
 

• draft department business plans; 

• details about funding for the skills provision during the course of the year. Please could 
you confirm how regularly this information could be shared with the Panel?   

• details on the delay to the Gas Place school project.  
 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. The Panel looks forward to your formal response and 
would request that this is received by Wednesday 23rd October 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Catherine Curtis 
Chair, Children, Education and Home Affairs Scrutiny Panel 
 


